
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Please take notice that the Council of the Borough of Elmer will hold a Special 

Budget Workshop meeting on Wednesday, February 10, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

virtually through the Zoom meeting format. The purpose of the meeting is to 

conduct the budget workshop and any other business that may be presented. In lieu 

of in-person attendance the public may attend this meeting via Zoom and comment 

during the designated public comment portion in compliance with the Open Public 

Meetings Act. Join the Zoom meeting via computer, tablet, or smartphone at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82099061058 or dial in via landline or mobile phone to 

1 (646) 876-9923 and enter the meeting ID: 820 9906 1058. Official action may be 

taken. 

 

 

Sarah D. Walker, Clerk 

 

cc: Elmer Times, South Jersey Times 

 

Posted: January 14, 2021  

 


